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Interstate 29 opens north of St. Joseph 
(KLZA)--After an extended closure due to flooding in Iowa and occasional
flooding in northwest Missouri, Interstate 29 is open north of St. Joseph.

That word came late Tuesday afternoon in a news release from the Missouri
Department of Transportation.

The roadway briefly reopened May 29, but had to be closed again that same day.

MODOT says traffic may be narrowed to one lane in some locations between St.
Joseph and I-80 in Iowa.

The release says both MDOT and the Iowa Department of Transportation are
working diligently to keep I-29 open and continue to reopen other routes that
were also damaged due to extensive flooding along the Missouri River that began
in mid-March.

Many Signals Communications 


